
 

 

 

 

 

 

TT/PB 

 

30 June 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Sports day will be going ahead on Thursday, 3rd July from 1.15 pm, weather 

permitting. There will be two tracks marked out on the field, Reception, Y1, Y2 and 

Y3 on one track and Y4, Y5 and Y6 on the other track. Chairs will be available in 

between both tracks for parents and adults to watch, and teas and coffees will be 

available.  

 

The children will need their PE kits on the day, as well as a drink if possible. We also 

ask that the children wear a T shirt in their castle colours. The colours are: 

 

Alnwick – Blue 

Bamburgh – Pink/purple 

Chillingham – White  

Dunstanburgh – Green  

Newcastle – Red  

Warkworth – Yellow 

 

At the end of the afternoon, children will need to return to classes to get changed. 

Should this be earlier than 3 30 pm and parents are present, parents may collect 

their child/ren, but are asked to wait in the yard until the children have collected their 

belongings. 

 

Let’s hope the weather stays fine for it! 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Mrs T A Taylor 

Headteacher 


